From: steve hensley

To: Council Clerk — Testimony
Subject: PDX Homeless Plans:
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 10:31:21 AM

Thank you for taking the initiative to deal with the problem of homelessness in Portland. There
will undoubtedly be opposition and details to be worked out, but | strongly believe you are
moving in the right direction. | never agreed with mayor Hale's decision to allow camping on
city sidewalks, roadsides, parks.etc. Please do not be deterred. This is the correct trajectory for
the city of Portland. Thank you for your courage and leadership.

Regards,

Steve Hensley
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